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20/04/2020 

Message via Matron from the Buckinghamshire School Nursing Immunisation Team 

  

Dear Year 8 and Year 9 Parents 

Please see the message below that we have received from the Buckinghamshire School Nursing 
Immunisation Team 

If your child has not yet received their vaccination that had been planned for this school year, please 
don’t worry. The Bucks School Immunisation Team are working with each school on a plan to ensure 
that as many vaccinations as possible that are due are carried out after Easter. We will keep you 
informed of our plans and any changes that may occur. 

We are also continuing to run our community clinics during this time. 

If you have any queries regarding your child’s immunisations, please contact the Bucks School 
Immunisation Team on 01296 567860. 

Many thanks, 

Buckinghamshire School Nursing Immunisation Team 

Kind regards 

Matron 


